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From: Geoffrey Simpson 

Sent: Monday, 7 May 2018 8:39 PM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: Objection to proposed change in electoral boundary

Dear Australian Electoral Commission, 

My wife and I object to the proposed move of Flagstaff Hill from Boothby into Kingston. 

We have no close affinity with the more southern suburbs and we relate very closely to those to the north. 

We are very happy with the current arrangement and wish it to continue. 

Yours sincerely, Geoffrey Simpson  

_________________________  
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